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Dare to Dream 

We would like to say a huge thank 
you for all your support this 
term.  Whether that be attending a 
parents’ evening, supporting our 
brilliant musical, helping your child 
with their homework, making sure 
that Y11 students attend tutorials 
or encouraging them to come to 
school, even when they feel a little 
under the weather.  All of these 
things mean a huge amount to us 
and really support your child’s 
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We would like to say a huge 
thank you for all your support 
this term.  Whether that be 
attending a parents’ evening, 
supporting our brilliant musi-
cal, helping your child with 
their homework, making sure 
that Y11 students attend tu-
torials or encouraging them 
to come to school, even 
when they feel a little under 
the weather.  All of these 
things mean a huge amount 
to us and really support your 
child’s learning and confi-

dence. 

We hope you manage to find 
some time over the next two 
weeks to relax and recharge 
with friends and family. 

As always, we look forward 
to welcoming students back 
to the summer term on the 
17th April. 

Shaun Allison & Chris Wood-

cock 
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